
Piraeus, April 21, 2021 

 

 

Subject:  Clarifications No3 to the interested parties, regarding Call for Tenders for the award of 
the procurement of PPA Integrated Digital Management Platform. 
 
The said replies constitute an integral part of the Call. 
 
 

Question 1: 
 
Further to clarifications No2 dated 21/04, please note that based on Point 17 of article 5.2:  

 “The participating companies or the subcontractor or one member of a Joined venture that will offer the 

installation services, must be licensed in compliance with the provisions of Art. 2 of Law 3707/2008 

(Government Gazette Α΄209) – “ΙΕΠΥΑ License”. 

If a Company will act as a prime contractor in a scheme where the subcontractor shall be licensed (ΙΕΠΥΑ 

license), kindly confirm that they can sign now the NDA in order to receive the documents, and provide 

PPA with an NDA signed by the subcontractor at a later stage before submission. 

Answer 1: 
 
It is confirmed. In any case before submission. 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above-mentioned 
tender. 
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